
 

 

 

 

 

March 30, 2021 

 

The Honorable William C. Smith, Jr. 

Senate Judicial Proceedings Committee 

2 East 

Miller Senate Office Building 

Annapolis, Maryland 21401 

 

 

Dear Chairman Smith, 

 

The Queen Anne’s County Delegation supports House Bill 1117 Pedestrians - Kent Island 

Drawbridge - Fishing Prohibition. I thank you for your committee’s consideration of this bill and 

request a favorable report.  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

______________________ 

Senator Stephen S. Hershey, Jr. 

 

 


